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From: Polly Dross <pollycdross@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2015 5:18 PM
To: BOCrfc2015
Subject: NO BROADBAND HERE!!

We live in a rural area southwest of Nixa, Missouri. We are impeded by our lack of broadband. We've been told 
by AT & T there is no way they will be expanding to our area. 

I do hope you can help, the sooner, the better! 

Thank you, Polly C Dross 
 

Nixa, MO 65714 




